
Visit our website and 
click on the special icon 

to donate to the       

Remodel of St. 
John’s Chapel 

or mail a check to St. 
Nicholas  Russian       

Orthodox  Cathedral. 
Note: Donation for the 

Chapel of St. John. 

We will be posting    
progress pictures on the 

website

O HOLY HIERARCH ST JOHN PRAY TO GOD FOR US!  
1896

The year St. John Maxi-
movitch was born

1926
He was tonsured as a 

monk

1934
John was consecrated 

as the Bishop of   
Shanghai

1951
He was appointed 

Archbishop of       
Western Europe

1962
Archbishop John was 

assigned to the Archdi-
ocese of San Francisco 
and Western America

July 2, 1966
Reposed in Seattle in 

his quarters in the   
parish hall which is 
now a chapel in his 

honor

1994
Russian Orthodox 

Church Outside Russia 
canonized him

2008
The Holy Synod of the 
Moscow Patriarchate 

formally recognized the 
glorification of St. John 

of Shanghai and San 
Francisco

Please  Support 
the Remodel of 

St. John’s  
Chapel

https://www.saintnicholascathedral.org/

St. Nicholas Russian Orthodox Cathedral 
714 13th Ave, Seattle, WA  98112 

The legacy of St. John, known for his ascetic lifestyle, profound prayer life, and 
the miracles attributed to his intercessions, continues to inspire us today.  As we 

embark on the long cherished vision of replacing the existing window in the   
altar with a breathtaking stained glass depiction of the Resurrection of Christ, 

alongside the intricate iconography that will grace the ceiling, we invite you to be 
part of this transformative journey. Your generous donations are vital in  making 
this dream a reality, ensuring that the chapel dedicated to St. John of Shanghai 
and San Francisco becomes a cherished destination for all who seek solace and 

inspiration. 

Our ambitious goal of raising $45,000 is not merely a financial target; it           
represents a profound commitment to crafting a unique and spiritually significant 
piece of art. We aim to create an iconic masterpiece that will embody the sacred 

essence of the space where St. John spent his final night in prayer. 

By contributing to this endeavor, you are not only supporting the creation of a 
stunning piece of art; but also participating in a project that that will inspire    

future generations.












